
CAR SEAT CHRONICLES
C A R  S E A T  S A F E T Y .  W I N T E R  E D I T I O N  2 0 2 2

DON'T BULK UP THIS WINTER
Bulky coats and snowsuits (like in the picture) should NOT be used in a car seat.

These clothes make  the harness loose and this increases the likelihood of
injuries on a crash.

CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
SURVEY

LCHD's CIP program is working to determine
parent/guardian knowledge of child car seats and
car seat safety! 

If you have a child (or children) under the age of
14 please take 2 minutes to complete the above
survey! 

WHEN FORWARD
FACING, USE THE T.A.

While it may be the season to
hide gifts, one thing you don't

want hidden in the Tether
Anchors (T.A.) in your vehicle.
The T.A. prevents whiplash &

other injuries in crashes. Make
sure you use the T.A. when
forward facing a car seat.

Have Questions?
We have trained car seat technicians who
can help install your seat securely and
answer any car seat questions you have.

Need a car seat? LCHD has free car seats
available for eligible families. 
Call (740) 349-6535

SCAN
ME!


